
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 3, 2022 
 
 
RE: United Health Care Contract-In Network Status 
 
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
 
Delta is pleased to announce that we will be back in the United Healthcare Network 
(UHC) effective July 1, 2022. Making the decision to go out of network was not made 
lightly, and we are pleased that UHC recognizes the value Delta brings to the 
communities we serve. We wish to express our appreciation for the patience and 
support you have demonstrated during this process. 

  

We look forward to our continued relationship with your practice/facility.  If you need 

any additional information please feel free to contact me with any questions 

at melonie.falcon@pathologyresource.net or by phone 318-213-5656. 
. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
___________________________________ 
Melonie D. Falcon, Executive Vice President 
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